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This year is going by fast. The holidays are right around the corner. 
So, while we are in the mood for giving don't forget our VETERANS. 
Any amount works and you can give more than once a year. This 
year so far, we have helped 23 Veterans with $31,665.97. Please 
email me let me know what your Auxiliary has donated for the June 
awards. Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and Happy, Healthy 
New Year.  
 

“Bee the Change” while “Banding Together for Veterans” 
 

Mary Lou Duerr WI Veterans Assistance Chair.   
715-305-5052 
marylduerr@gmail.com  
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